
LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING 

                                                                             February 14 2024 

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar (GR) on 2/14/24. 

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice Chair Jeremy Taylor Secretary Jim Symons 

, Director of Election and General Registrar Susan Jett and Michael Bergamo with Code Blue. 

10:00 AM the meeting was called to order. 

Michael Bergamo from Code Blue updated the board on our progress in meeting LESS 

requirements for 2024. 

Training of election officers will be one day at Library with a break out session for Chiefs and 

Asst. Chiefs. 

Susan shared “The Life of an Absentee Ballot”, that Celina created. It is an easy one page flow 

chart to explain the process of a mailed ballot.   

Susan also shared up to date turnout for the March election for early and mailed voting.  

 

  

 

Meeting adjourned 11:48 

Next meeting of LCEB 1100, 3/8/2024 

Regards, 

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB 

 

 

 

 

 

 


